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Dear Residents & Families,

With a new year comes renewed hope for better days ahead. We are thankful for each
one of you who has weathered the storm with us for the past year. It has not been an
easy road, but we are blessed with the most amazing residents and team members - and
we are excited about many wonderful things in the works for our residents this year.
One major thing we are most grateful for is the COVID-19 Vaccine.

As communicated in December’s family letter, Thrive Senior Living is part of Phase 1a for
the COVID-19 vaccination with CVS Health/Omnicare and Walgreens. We are excited to
share that most of our communities have already received the first dose of the vaccine,
with the remaining communities scheduled through the end of January/early February.
We can report that of those residents and team members who have already received the
vaccine, everyone is doing very well with little to no side effects.

We have had some questions from families around the timing of the clinics and how
quickly they are happening at our communities. Some states made the decision to
subprioritize within each phase - this decision has impacted when CVS Health/Omnicare
and Walgreens could schedule the clinics with our communities. In addition, the
scheduling process with the providers was more challenging than they expected. We
had several touch points each week with their teams to keep updated on timing.

While we are strongly encouraging all residents and team members to get the COVID-19
vaccine, we too want to do the right thing and many of our Thrive Hive leaders will be
going to communities to receive their vaccine as well. In fact, our founder Jeramy
Ragsdale will be at The Social at Cotswold this Thursday, January 21st. Be on the lookout
for a picture of him getting the vaccine on your community Facebook page!

Time goes by quickly and in less than a month, we will be celebrating Valentine’s day. In
honor of this holiday and love in general, we want to recognize our residents and their
love stories. We will be sharing stories of love on our community Facebook pages
throughout the month of February. Please send pictures of your parents and share their
story (include their names, the community, how long they are/were married, and any
special details) to Media@Thrivesl.com. We will do our best to spread the love and share
as many stories as possible.



{hrive

senior living

We remain stronger together - and we will continue to fight the fight and
win this battle together!

Be well,
The Thrive Hive
Atlanta, Georgia

Thrive Senior Living

3280 Peachtree Road NE, Suite 750
Atlanta, GA 30305

404.890.7988
Hello@ThriveSL.com
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